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3 WASA + Manned Spacecraft Center
Langley Station

Hampton, Virginia
March 21, 1962

MEMORANDUM for D. Lang, Apollo Procurement Officer

Subject: Technical Evaluation Report: Apollo Operational Control and

Information Study Comtract MSC-62-12

l. The attached report is directed to your attention.

| 2. It is requested that, if possible, arrangements should be made

| to initiate this contract not later than the first of April, 1962.

| 3. It is also brought te your attention that a revised work state-

| ment is in preparation for this contract. This revised work statement

has been expandéad to include certain aspects of the ground support aspects

for Project Gemini, and will be issued under the title, "Manned Space

Flight Operations Control Study, Design, and Develoyment Contract."

Christopher C. Kraft, Jr.
Chief, Flight Operations Division
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Copies to: W. C. Williams (with ences.)
J. Stroup, Houston (with ences.)
Apollo Project Office (without ences)
Gemini Project Office, Houston (without enes .)

 


